

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
Cc: LAwrence Krauss [REDACTED]
From: Lawrence Krauss
Sent: Tue 6/29/2010 4:43:31 AM
Subject: financial question

actually getting back to work and thinking amidst hundreds of boxes at home and office that I am unpacking at a rate of 3-5 a day in order to keep my sanity.. Hope you understood about the plane.. was happy to go on a trip with you, but the purpose was not to avoid paying for the commercial flight..

I have another question.. a financial one.. I am a financial wizard.. just heard from real estate broker in aspen that he would have to reduce price by another \$35K to sell aspen property.. reducing it to \$115K (down from \$299K two years ago).. this is now essentially right at mortgage, meaning no equity, and actually money back required if it sold as there would not be enough to cover his fee.. So, I have told him to keep price at \$149K or take off the market.. I am wondering if I should just let it default .. it would fuck up my credit rating completely I assume.. or keep it and wait.... Bought the place for \$180K so already have lost \$65K on it..

Lawrence M. Krauss
Foundation Professor
Director, Origins Initiative
Co-Director, Cosmology Initiative
School of Earth and Space Exploration
Arizona State University
PO Box 871404
Tempe, AZ 85287-1404

[REDACTED]
Assistant (Jessica): [REDACTED]